
James Madison FFA Booster Club 

General Meeting 

October 6, 2020 

 

 The meeting was held virtually via Zoom. 

 The meeting was called to order by President, Amy Biggs, at 6:33 pm. 

 The minutes of the previous meeting was read by Secretary, Patty Garza. 

o The last general meeting of the Booster Club was September 8, 2020. 

o Per the financial report, balance on hand as of 9/8/2020 was $12,076.60. 

o Under New Business, the Proposed Budget Report for 2020-2021 was approved.  

The Bexar County Jr Livestock Show was discussed.  It was decided for us to have 

our own show, as well as, form an auction committee.   

o Under AMP Weekly Happenings, the following was discussed:  FFA dues, NEISD 

partnership with Big Give SA, Meat and Fruit Fundraiser, Chapter T-shirts, Virtual 

Parent Night, and 7 FFA students were recognized as National Finalists in the 

Agriscience Fair competition and FFA Proficiency Award division.   

o Minutes were approved as read. 

 Treasurer, Tracy Ballard, provided the financial report for the Booster Club. 

o Balance on hand as of 9/30/2020 was $18,597.34. 

 Committee Reports: 

o Vice President, Cori Smith, gave the Auction Committee report update.  The 

committee met on October 1st to discuss the schedule and basic structure.   The 

committee will meet again on October 8th to vote on a chairperson and vice 

chairperson.  The name has been selected as the North East Ag Fair to be held on 

January 8th-9th, 2021.  The North East Ag Fair Premium Auction will be held on 

January 15th-18th, 2021.   

 New Business: 

o President, Amy Biggs, advised that volunteers are needed for the October 17th 

Fall Challenge Goat & Lamb Prospect Show and the October 24th North East Ag 

Fair.   She also advised that donations are needed for the concession stand for 

both of these events.   Donation drop off will be on Sunday, October 11th, from 5 

pm to 7 pm. 

 AMP Weekly Happenings 

o School is now in Phase 3.   Students will be rotating to their different classes. 

o The end of the 9 week period is already coming up.  It is important for the 

students to be attending their classes. 

o FFA Dues – 60% of students have paid already.  Due are $20 for the year. 

o FFA made $1,220 from Big Give SA. 

o National FFA Convention will be held virtual the last week in October. 

 Motion was made by Judith G. to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 pm.  The motion was 

seconded by Barbara Faulkner.   The motion passed. 

 


